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Sable Offshore Corp. Statement on Santa Barbara County Permit Transfer 
 

 
SANTA BARBARA, CA —Sable Offshore Corp. (“Sable”) submitted a letter to Santa Barbara 
County Friday regarding the change of owner, operator and guarantor permits for the Santa Ynez 
Unit, POPCO Gas Plant, and Las Flores Pipeline System. 
  
Sable Vice President of Environmental and Governmental Affairs Steve Rusch offered the 
following statement on the letter:   
  
“The Santa Barbara County Planning Commission approved the change of owner, operator and 
guarantor last fall. In addition, Santa Barbara County Board of Supervisors considered the 
transfer and voted 2-2, which affirmed the Commission’s decision. The law is clear the Planning 
Commission approved the permit transfer, which is why we’ve asked the County to transfer 
those permits without delay. Should the County fail to do so, Sable will ask a court to intervene.” 
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